
Temple Emeth invites you to
THE RABBI JOSHUA TRACHTENBERG 

MEMORIAL LECTURE
Friday, October 12 at 7:30 pm 

Guest Lecturer Rabbi Stanley M. Davids: 
The “Fragile Dialogue” 

Among Those Who Love Israel

I/we will attend the Shabbat Dinner on Friday October 12th at 6:00 pm.      
Name(s): ________________________________________________________________________ 

Email: _________________________________________ Phone: ___________________________

Number attending at $30. per person _______________ Total enclosed:  $ _____________________

o I/we will help set-up on Friday morning, October 12.

1666 Windsor Road • Teaneck, NJ 07666 • 201-833-1322 • info@emeth.org
www.emeth.org •  www.facebook.com/templeemeth 

From the earliest days of the State of Israel, when the Reform 
Movement sent Rabbi Joshua Trachtenberg there as part of a 

fact-finding delegation, American Jews have been concerned about 
the nature and direction of Israeli society.
      When “The Fragile Dialogue” was published by the CCAR Press 
last year, it showed a different set of concerns -- primarily the in
ability of North American Jews to have civil, meaningful conversa
tions about our profound differences regarding the contemporary 
State of Israel. The book respectfully examines liberal Zionist views 
that range from a One State Solution to a pro-BDS posture. But what 
was concerning before is rapidly becoming a crisis today. This lec-
ture, presented by the co-editor of the book, will explore how togeth-
er we can bridge gaps and heal wounds within our own community.

Copies of “The Fragile Dialogue” are available from the Temple office for $12.00.
A festive Shabbat dinner will precede the service at 6:00 pm. Reservations for the 
dinner must be sent to the Temple office by October 5.  For additional information, 

please contact: Elaine Pollack, 201-385-2085, or ecpollack33@gmail.com


